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KD TWEEDE HERDRUK1  BRIEF VAN DE COMMISSARIS VOOR DE VEILIGHEIDSUNIE VAN 
DE EUROPESE COMMISSIE 

To the Chair of the Standing Committee for Immigration and Asylum/JHA 
Council and the acting Chair of the Standing Committee for Justice and 
Security of the Senate2 

Brussels, 24 July 2019 

Thank you for your letter of 29 May 2019 and your continued interest in 
the project undertaken together with the Islamic Community in Bosnia 
and Herzegovina (Islamska zajednica BiH) in 2017. 

The European Union’s office in Bosnia and Herzegovina has followed the 
appropriate and correct contract management and reporting procedures 
when administering the contract. 

If you would like further information about the activities of the Islamic 
Community in Bosnia and Herzegovina, I would invite you to visit their 
website on the following link: 
http://islamskazajednica.ba/, where you may also find the contact details. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sir Julian King
Commissioner for the Security Union

1 In verband met foutieve link
2 Dit is een antwoord op de uitgaande brief van 29 mei 2019 (EK, KA)
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